
This is a quick email, because this hearing today was sprung on the public unfortunately last min.   

 

I oppose SB 770.  Universal health coverage for Oregon sounds great, but it's just more government 

overreach.  Let the citizens decide what would be best for them.  

 

Had I more time, I would write more. Stop fast tracking hearings! 

 

Thank you,  

Melissa Conner 

 


